
From: Lisa A. Hanks, MMC <Lisa.Hanks@fairhopeal.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2023 11:24 AM 
To: Lisa A. Hanks, MMC <Lisa.Hanks@fairhopeal.gov> 
Subject: Ordinance No. 1774 - Annexation of James Edward Smith and Margaret Ballard Smith 
(containing one acre, more or less) 
 

 

 
Attached please find Ordinance No. 1774 - Annexation of James Edward Smith and Margaret 

Ballard Smith (containing one acre, more or less). 

 

If you have any questions please contact me. 

 
     LISA A. HANKS, MMC 

     City Clerk 

     City of Fairhope 

     P. O. Drawer 429 

     Fairhope, AL  36533 

     251-928-2136 
     251-302-7552 (Fax) 
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